
 

Are you a Dryandra local?

Do you live near Dryandra Woodland and 
have a linkage project you would like help 
with? We have funding available through the 
Numbat Neighbourhood Project to help you 
with these projects. Please call Mel Durack 
or Christine Townsend on 6369 8801 or 
0455 166 780. 

What else is happening...
•	 Do you have black cockatoos hanging 

out in your patch? We would love 
to hear from you!  If you think you 
might know where black cockatoos 
are nesting in tree hollows within the 
Peel-Harvey, please contact Megan 
LeRoy on 6369 8800 or email megan.
leroy@peel-harvey.org.au. If you are 
a landholder near a nesting site, you 
may be eligible for financial assistance 
to improve and maintain habitat.    

•	 PHCC has two new volunteers which 
now means we have three dedicated 
volunteers in the Hotham-Williams 
Sub-catchment. We’d like to thank our 
volunteers for of all of their help and 
support.

Coming Up...

•	 Completion visits for 2019/2020 
landholders grants

•	 Expressions of interest for 
2020/2021 landcare funding

•	 Expressions of interest to release 
rabbit virus RHDV1-K5 this 
Spring. Please contact helen.
parsons@peel-harvey.org.au or 
call 63698801 or 0455 166 780

•	 Tree planting in Tunbridge 
Gully with Boddington District 
High School students - July

Do you have an NRM event or 
information you would like us to 

promote? Please contact Mel Durack at 
melanie.durack@peel-harvey.org.au or 

0455 166 780 or 6369 8801
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NRM is the management of natural resources such as land, water, soils, plants and animals. It brings together land use 
planning, water management, biodiversity conservation and sustainability of industries such as agriculture, mining, 
tourism, fisheries and forestry.

C o m m u n i t y  E n v i r o n m e n t  G r a n t s
We have been out and about visiting 
landholders who have completed their 
2019/2020 Community Environment Grant 
Projects. There were 14 projects funded in 
the Hotham-Williams Sub-catchment through 
PHCC’s Numbat Neighbourhood Project and 
an additional 16 through the Greening Farms 
Project. 

2020/2021 funding is now available for 
landholders in the Hotham and Williams 
Rivers Catchment for eligible landcare and 
bushcare works.

Interested? Contact us to discuss your 
project ideas and eligibility against funding 
priorities

P: 6369 8801 / 0455 166 780 or 
E: grants@peel-harvey.org.au

R e g e n WA  g o e s  o n l i n e
RegenWA has recently been hosting 
online events remotely. The best 
news is that the videos are now 
available to watch online for free!

If you are interested in regenerative 
agriculture and would like to check 
the videos out, please follow this link: 
https://www.regenwa.com/resources/
presentations/, otherwise be sure 
to follow Regen WA out on Social 
media @RegenWA (twitter) and online 
regenwa.com

For further information please contact 
our RALF Officer Paula Pownall: 
paula.pownall@peel-harvey.org.au

melanie.durack@peel-harvey.org.au
www.peel-harvey.org.au

These projects are supported by the Peel-Harvey Catchment Council through funding from the Australian Government’s 
National Landcare Program, Newmont Boddington and the Shires of Boddington, Cuballing, Wandering and Williams

C O V I D - 1 9  We value the health and safety of our whole community and 
PHCC is now accepting visitors on an appointment basis only.  Please contact us 
to make a booking via phone on 6369 8801 or 0455 166 780 or via email.


